
 

         

Fall General Meeting 
 

Tuesday, September 17, 2019 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

LOCATION:  Sauganash Park (in the auditorium) 

5861 N. Kostner Avenue, Chicago IL 60646 

http://www.chicagoparkdistrict.com/parks/Sauganash-Park/ 

 

Special thanks to Park Supervisor Kara Donaldson 

 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

 

Join us as we present our guest speakers: 

 

 

Alderman Samantha Nugent 

Alderman of the 39th Ward 

 

& 

 

Ram Villivalam 

Illinois State Senator - 8th District 

 

& 

 

Plus, meet our new neighbors from the 

Sacred Learning Center Mosque on Devon Avenue 

 

 

(Dues may be paid at the door) 

 

. . . and as always, refreshments will be provided! 

http://www.chicagoparkdistrict.com/parks/Sauganash-Park/


SPCA’s History and Mission 

 

The SPCA was begun in 1941 to get electric streetlights installed and to make our alleys passable.  

Since then, the SPCA has been instrumental in getting trees planted on parkways, obtaining CTA bus 

service, constructing the pedestrian underpass at Lowell and Granville, installing traffic controls, and 

saving the ambulance that was going to be removed from our fire station at Peterson and Pulaski. 

 

We have been involved in resolving the Bell Oil spill and the use of the Skil/Sauganash Glen property. 

 

Currently, we co-sponsor the 4th of July picnic and the Halloween party at Sauganash Park; sponsor 

the Halloween parade and party in our neighborhood; hold the Holiday House Decoration Contest 

each December; partner with Openlands on our Earth Day neighborhood tree-planting initiative; 

provide mosquito control; deal with neighborhood issues; interact with the Alderman and Police 

Department; and communicate with our elected officials to obtain improved community services.  

 

T h e  m o r e  m e m b e r s  w e  h a v e ,  t h e  s t r o n g e r  o u r  v o i c e !  

 

 We also maintain a website and a Facebook page, and we sponsor two meetings each year 

with informative guest speakers and an opportunity for community dialog.   

 

We are working hard to improve the quality of life for all of us in Sauganash Park 

and we appreciate your support! 

 

 To learn more, volunteer, ask a question, or voice a complaint,  

please email us at: 

 

YourSPCA@gmail.com 

   

or write to us at: 

 

SPCA,  P.O. BOX 46174, Chicago, IL 60646-0174 

 

 www.sauganashpark.com  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

If you have not paid your 2019-2020 SPCA dues, you may do so at the meeting, or: 

SSaauuggaannaasshh  PPaarrkk  CCoommmmuunniittyy  AAssssoocciiaattiioonn  DDuueess  RReemmiittttaannccee  

 Membership year July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020  

Please print clearly; include apartment number, if applicable: 

 

Name_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone (          )_______________________  Email Address______________________________ 

Enclosed find a check/money order payable to the Sauganash Park Community 

Association for: 

____$30  Regular membership;  ____$20  Senior (over 64);  $_________Extra Contribution 

Mail form to:  P.O. BOX 46174, Chicago, IL  60646-0174, or drop off at the North 

Shore Community Bank, 4343 W. Peterson Avenue  

mailto:PresidentSPCA@gmail.com

